
I am writing to express strong objections to the above redevelopment of Sainsbury's on
green lanes for housing.

I am objecting for the following reasons:

• The loss of a major supermarket in the area will force people to have to drive further.
This would especially affect elderly and disabled residents and increase car usage on local
roads. I walk to Sainsbury's three times a week, and to replace this vital supermarket with
housing will increase traffic and associated environmental issues.
• No supporting community infrastructure planned which will lead to an overstretch of
existing facilities such as schools, doctors’ surgeries, dentists
• The increase in vehicles on the road from potential residents of this development, will
increase carbon monoxide levels which will impact locals and especially school children at
Highfields school
• The area is used by families and elderly alike, which contributes to the health and
wellbeing of all residents of Enfield

Please note this is a strong objection to the proposed plans which I hope will not go ahead.
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